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MOSQUITOS 

 

 

                                                                                                                                            

Dear Member 
                                                                                                                                               

24 July 2017 
 
We need your help on this reunion.  For the last two reunions we had 19 and 15 members in 
attendance.  I am sure you all know that we have to enter into contractual agreements with the hotel to 
guarantee a certain number of rooms, our special rates, free parking, WIFI, etc. are all contingent on our 
fulfilling these agreements. 
 
This year is no exception.  Ray Vold and I are hoping to exceed the 15 member count of last year.  Our 
concern right now is we may exceed last year’s count and not have rooms available.  (This is a very busy 
hotel, especially during snowbird season.)   Our request if you could, to please register as quickly as 
possible so we can increase the number of rooms required before they fill the hotel.   
 
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely : 
 
 
 
John R. Dichard,  
Mosquito President 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 


